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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, 
Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The ARD for Technical Services

The PENR Officer

LETTER REQUEST OF HON. WALTER B. MARQUEZ 
ADDRESSED TO SECRETARY MARIA ANTONIA YULO- 
LOYZAGA DATED AUGUST 22, 2022 RE: PROPOSED 
REHABILITATION OF Gl IRON CREEK LOCATED AT 
BRGY. POBLAOON, SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL 
MINDORO.

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated October 14, 2022 of CENRO 
Sablav an regarding letter request of Hon. Walter B. Marquez addressed to Secretary Maria 
Antonia Yulo-Loyzaga dated August 22, 2022 Re: Proposed Rehabilitation of Guiron Creek 
located at Brg> Poblacion, Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro. Attached are the additional 
pertinent documents.

For your information and consideration.

TANADA

So. Pag-asa Brg\ Payompon, Mamburao, Occidenral Mindoro 
E-tnai: ts<k9ccn>jn042@gmat!.com / penroocc.rrmdoro@denr.gowph
















